
From: Schwartz, Andrew
Sent: 11/28/2012 7:24:51 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Letter from ARB clarifying board resolution related to pre-AB32 contracts

Hi, Meredith,

Did PG&E file a motion to get the letter from ARB to Mr. Bob Lucas regarding the ARB’s 
Board Resolution related to Pre-AB32 Legacy Contracts on the record in the GHG proceeding?

Thanks,

Andy Schwartz

Supervisor

Emerging Procurement Strategies

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

Telephone: 415.703.5131

Email: andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov
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